Dear Parent/ Guardian,

Thank you for your efforts yesterday in ensuring our students were able to get the materials they needed for our distance learning program. We are especially proud and thankful to our teachers who spent countless hours preparing these materials to ensure some continuity of instruction during this unprecedented time. If you were unable to retrieve resources for your child yesterday, or forgot to retrieve something, please contact your child's principal via email and he or she will set up a time for you to come in next week to get those materials.

Beginning next week, some of our office personnel will be working remotely in an effort to support social distancing. Those who are working remotely will have access to voicemails but will not be able to answer calls directly. As such, should you need to contact us, the best way to do so will be through email.

Based on the results of our survey, we will begin distribution of "grab and go" breakfasts and lunches next week. This will take place Mondays and Wednesdays from 8:30 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. Simply drive up to the front of LOLHS during that time, and a "grab and go" bag will be handed through your car window. Monday's distributions will include meals for both Monday and Tuesday while Wednesday's distributions will include meals for Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday. This service is only for current students of the Lyme-Old Lyme Schools and will continue until further notice.

Enjoy the rest of your weekend and please stay well.

Sincerely,

lan Neviaser Superintendent of Schools